
CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF JANUARY 28, 2014 
 

Item 22, Report No. 1, of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted, as amended, by the Council of 
the City of Vaughan on January 28, 2014, as follows: 
 
By approving the following: 
 
That Communication C2 from Peter DeSouza, Lamar Street, Maple and Jitendra Sharma, Avro 
Road, Maple, dated January 15, 2014, be received. 
 
 
 
22 DEPUTATION – MR. PAOLO CALAMINICI 
 WITH RESPECT TO A BIKE LANE ON PETER RUPERT AVENUE 
 
The Committee of the Whole recommends: 
 
1) That the deputation of Mr. Paolo Calaminici, and Communications C1, dated December 13, 

2013, and C5, dated January 14, 2014, be received; and 
 
2) That the implementation of dedicated bicycle  lanes along Peter Rupert Avenue (Ward 4) 

and Napa Valley Drive (Ward 2) be deferred pending Council approval of a supplementary 
program for engaging residents in the planning of bicycle lanes in these areas and the 
execution of said program to the satisfaction of Council. 

 
 


